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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER: APPOINTMENT OF A SERVICE FOR PROVISION OF 

EMPLOYEE HEALTH AND WELLNESS RELATED SERVICES (RFP 14/2020) 

      

The South African Revenue Service (SARS) regrets to inform you that the above mentioned RFP 

14/2020 has been cancelled due to the following: 

(a) No acceptable tender was received during the tender process with regard to Category B: 

Executive Wellness Programme; and 

(b) There was a material irregularity in the tender process with regard to Category A: Employee 

Assistance Programme 

The aforementioned cancellation is in accordance with Regulation 13(1)(c) and (d) of the Preferential 

Procurement Regulations, 2017 published in the Government Gazette dated 20 January 2017. 

 

SARS will re-issue the tender to the open market in September 2021. SARS apologises for any 

inconvenience/s caused and thanks you for the time and effort spent in submitting your proposal.  

 

For any further information please do not hesitate to contact SARS Procurement through email at 

tenderoffice@sars.gov.za and cc rft-professionalservices@sars.gov.za.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

___________________ 

SCHALK HUMAN 

CHIEF PROCUREMENT OFFICER    

ENTERPRISE SERVICE & 
SUPPORT 
Procurement Centre 
 
 
 
Office 
Pretoria 
 
Enquiries 
Mr. Bethuel Sivhada 
 
Telephone 
(012) 486 3144 
 
Reference 
RFP 14/2020 
 
Date 
2021/08/26 
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